
MS Girls Open Track Season 
By Judy Rogers 
 
 The Golden Plains Middle School girls track team opened their season at the 
Northern Valley Invitational in Logan on April 14.  The 7th and 8th grade girls combined 
for 40 points to place 6th at the meet. 
 Eighth grader Anais Cepeda placed in each of her events.  She finished in second 
in the 1600m run with a time of 6:53.9. She placed third in the 800m run at 3:11.9, and 
fourth in Triple Jump with a distance of 25’ 1”.  She was the anchor on the 800 medley 
relay with Braylee Knowles, Laura Moore, and Addy Wessel placing second with a time 
of 2:28.4. 
 “It was good to get the season started,” said Cepeda.  “Everyone worked hard and 
did their best.  We hope to improve our times at the next meet to place higher in our 
events and as a team.” 
 The 800m relay team of Moore, Marisol Perez, Estella Vargas, and Kailee Wessel 
also placed second with a time of 2:29.8 while the 400m relay team of Addy Wessel, 
Vargas, Kadalen Unrein and Perez placed fourth running 1:07.0. 
 Braylee Knowles placed fifth in Discus throwing 56’ 2.5” and Moore placed sixth 
in the 100m dash in 14.95 seconds.  Rounding out points for the girls was Kailee Wessel 
with sixth place in the 400m run at 1:24.1. 
 The girls will compete again at the Rawlins County Invitational in Atwood on 
April 21 where all grades 6-8 will compete together. 


